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OCONEE COUNTY PROCUREMENT OFFICE 
415 S. PINE STREET 

WALHALLA, SC 29691 
Tronda C. Popham, CPPB, Procurement Director 

Katie Brown, CPPB, Assistant Director                   Heather Downing, Buyer 
Telephone:  864-638-4141                  Fax: 864-638-4142 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
Quote NO. RFQ 23-106Q  

 
Concrete at Westminster Fire Headquarters 

 
 Quote Due: Thursday, June 13, 2024 @ 2:00PM EST 

 
This Addendum #1 includes following clarifications and answers to questions from Oconee 
County. 

A signed copy of this Addendum #1 must also be submitted with your quote. 
 
 
Question 1: Could you clarify a couple of items: 

The #4 rebar around the entire perimeter, is that 1,2, or 3 bar matt? 
Does the existing concrete need to be drilled and doweled at the new concrete 
edge? 

Answer 1: The rebar around the perimeter shall be 2 bar matt and a minimum of ½ inch 
diameter. 

 No drilling or dowelling is required between the existing asphalt and the new 
concrete. 

 
  
 

END ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
Dated:  June 6, 2024 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 1 by signing and attaching to your quote. 
 
 
BY: ___________________________________    DATE: __________________________ 

(Print Name) 
 

____________________________________ _______________________________ 
(Signature)     (Title of Signing Officer) 
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